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I support this. We need to control the numbers of predators in our units/wilderness. If 

we do not hunt predators, the numbers will sky rocket even further than they already 

have. Elk and deer populations are declining rather quickly and predator populations 

are increasing quickly. I see MUCH more predator tracks and sign while hunting than 

I do Game animals. They need to be controlled so our future hunters have a game 

population to hunt. There are many reasons to allow predator hunting. Please do not 

take our ability to help preserve game numbers and hunting for our children and their 

children.  


